
 

 

Presented to  

 

Scott Schulte  

 

In recognition of your exceptional hard work, dedication, and 
invaluable contributions to the long-term sustainability of 

PERA’s defined benefit plans, we extend our deepest 
gratitude and heartfelt appreciation for your selfless 

commitment and service. 
 
 

Presented on December 12, 2024 
By the PERA Board of Trustees 


